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Ashley Quick

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2016 2:15 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: docket #150010
Attachments: 420 hammock shore drive.jpg

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2016 8:52 AM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK docket #150010 
 
Copy on file, see 1204764C.   
 
From: Timothy Kenefick [mailto:tmjk32@msn.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2016 8:38 AM 
To: Consumer Contact; Aquarina Utilities Inc. 
Cc: grantless@gmail.com; Dick Geach; Ed Muendel; Timothy Kenefick; christine c simon; Christopher Madsen 
Subject: Water Commission Meeting - docket #150010 
 
 
Attention: 
Aquarina Utilities, Inc 
Florida Public Service Commission 
 
A meeting is scheduled for March 10, 2016 - docket #150010.  Answers to the two items below will be 
appreciated. 
Regards, 
Timothy Kenefick 
 

From: tmjk32@msn.com 
To: aquarinanews@cfl.rr.com 
CC: tmjk32@msn.com; christinecsimon@msn.com; emuendel@bellsouth.net; rgeach@cfl.rr.com; 
grantless@gmail.com; aquarinabeachfl@yourcommunitybulletins.com 
Subject: Water Commission Meeting - docket #150010 
Date: Sun, 7 Feb 2016 12:27:18 -0500 

Subject: Next Water commission meeting 
 
Complaint #1: 
In the last 2 months I have observed a change in water quality coming to our house at 420 Hammock Shore 
Drive.  Some years ago we installed a whole house filter to reduce the chlorine smell from the water and of 
course provide added filtration.  The system has a pre-filter that I change every 3 months.  Now when I replace 
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the filter it is quite dirty within 1-2 weeks.  Please see attached picture.  The white tube on the left is a new 
filter.....the dark one on the right is after 2 weeks usage.  Only 2 people live in the house.  I've never seen it 
this dirty so quickly in the past. 
 
Complaint or question#2: 
Is it legal to have people living at the water plant with animals running loose, not on leash,  at all hours.   
 
A response to both complaints is expected in a timely fashion. 
Regards, 
 
Timothy Kenefick  
420 Hammock Shore Drive  
Melbourne Beach, Florida  
32951  
home: (321) 724 8924 
 






